Dear Connie,
The Russ College was approved by the Provost’s PFI program to develop a new BS program in Artificial Intelligence.
We are requesting a new prefix (AI) for the major.   Jundong Liu sent the email to Mario by accident.
 
Best Regards,
 
David W. Juedes, Ph.D.
Professor, School of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science 
Associate Dean for Academics, Russ College of Engineering and Technology
Email: juedes@ohio.edu
Phone: 740-593-1566
 
From: Liu, Jundong <liuj1@ohio.edu> 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 1:51 PM
To: Cinquepalmi, Mario <cinquepm@ohio.edu>
Cc: Juedes, David <juedes@ohio.edu>; Karanth, Avinash <karanth@ohio.edu>; Liu, Jundong <liuj1@ohio.edu>
Subject: Help on new program (BS in AI) prefix 
 
Hi Mario, 
 
 A new undergraduate program in Artificial Intelligence (BS in AI) within the School of EECS has been approved by the University. We plan to get the process move forward with OCEAN submissions and updates of the proposed courses. We already have a temporary program code,  BSXX33. 
 
  We’d like to request the “AI” prefix for this major (short for BSAI), based on which the new courses will be named and input into the OCEAN system.  Could you please help us with this?
 
   Thank you in advance for your assistance!
 
Jundong

